~Beginning~

Good Morning! This is Logan coming to you from the WSTM LIVE Studio! Today is Thursday, September
12, 2019.

Good Morning! This is Carson with your announcements for today. The affirmation for today is: | accept
myself.

From Ms. Barreto and Ms. Capullo, attention all Hope Club members. The next Hope Club meeting will
be September 23rd in room 170. Anyone wishing to joining hope club must bring in their permission form
signed before September 23rd. Forms can be picked up in the front office from Ms. Capullo and must be
returned to her as well. The meeting will be held every other Monday from 8:30-9:00a.m. in room 170.
Anyone who was a member of the Hope Club last year MUST fill out a new permission form every year.
Thank you and see you all on September 23rd.

From Coach Galvez and Coach Davis: Attention all boys and girls interested in playing basketball at STMS.
There will be an informational meeting tomorrow at 3:41pm in the gym. This meeting will end at 4pm.
Please have your ride ready at this time. No paperwork is needed for the meeting. Again, there will be an
informational meeting tomorrow at 3:41 pm in the gym.

From Ms. llnitskiy: Attention Girls: Anyone interested in trying out for cheer, you must attend an
informational meeting directly after school in the cafeteria on Tuesday, September 17 from 3:45-4:15 p.m.
Your ride must be waiting for you exactly at 4:15 p.m.

There will be a STEM Club meeting today from 3:45to 5 p.m..

From Coaches Davis and Zaher, Congratulations to the Mustang boys team, they defeated Glades Middle
2-1, Andre V. scored a goal with an assist from Myles C., Tyler H., scored the winning goal with 6 minutes
left on the clock. Defense held for the last 6 minutes to win the game. We are proud of all the young men
that played. The next game will be tomorrow against Falcon Cove, it will be a home game at 4:00 p.m.

Congratulations are also in order, for the Lady Mustangs. They defeated Glades Middle 4-1. Kayla S. scored
2 goals, Brynnli T. and Kaitly D. with assists from Kayla S. and Sarah J. had several key saves preventing
Glades from scoring. We are proud of all the young ladies that played, the next game will be a home game
tomorrow, September 13th against Falcon Cove. The girls will play at 5:00P.M.

And now for a commercial break

Remember auditions for Colorguard will be September 16th and the 23rd from 4-6 p.m. in the cafeteria.

From Mrs. Fernandez: Today is the last day to give donations for the Bahamas. Peer Counselors have
already collected from first period classes. If you still have donations with you at this time, Please, drop
them off to Mrs. Fernandez.

Our guest for today is Mr. Fraizer




